Important Notice: Please have
someone translate this for
you.

Avis Important: Veuillez s’il
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quelqu’un de traduire ce
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Aviso Importante: Por Favor

entregar a alguien para
traducirla para usted.
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1221 - 8 Street S.W., Calgary, AB T2R OL4

Mar. 24, 2023
Update | Prairie Sky School Opening Information

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians,

Over the past month, we have worked closely with Alberta Infrastructure to complete
the school’s construction and set-up as quickly as possible. We are still optimistic that
Prairie Sky School should be ready to welcome students on Monday, April 3, 2023.
While teams have worked around the clock to get the school ready for students, there
are final inspections that must be completed early next week.

We expect we will be able to welcome students to the new school on Monday, April 3.
However, CBE has yet to be granted occupancy of the building. If delays limit our
ability to welcome students on April 3, school start following spring break will be
postponed for one or two days. Delaying the opening of the school a couple of days
allows all teams to complete cleaning, set-up and move-in with detail. Student safety is
our top priority, and we must ensure that all preparations are in place before allowing
students to enter the building.

We will provide confirmation next week once the final inspections have been
completed. Principal Mona Harswinder Bains will email the opening date confirmation
and a transition plan with school-specific details.

Next Updates

You can expect an update from Principal Bains by Thursday, Mar. 30. You will also
receive additional information by Friday, Mar. 31, from your child’s teacher. You can
expect all upcoming notices to come from Prairie Sky School directly, which will also
be posted on the school’s website.

If you have questions or require additional information, contact Principal Bains by email
at prairiesky@cbe.ab.ca.

Opening a new school is exciting for students, families, teachers and the CBE. We
look forward to welcoming all students to their new school after spring break. We are
thrilled to share this milestone with you and the Skyview Ranch community.

Sincerely,

Catherine Ford
Director, Planning

Lisa Nachtigal
Education Director, Area 4


https://school.cbe.ab.ca/school/prairiesky/Pages/default.aspx
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